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Ocean Grove P.A.C. News 
                                                                                                          May 1, 2013 

                                                               

 

 

Potluck Lunch-Thanks       

The Potluck Lunch that took place on April 25th was once again a big success!  

Thanks so much to everyone who contributed to the meal- there was a nice, 

healthy variety of food and the kids really enjoyed it!   Most of the left-over 

food was donated to the Salvation Army and they were very appreciative.   

Also, thanks very much to all the moms and staff who helped with set-up, 

serving and clean-up.  We really couldn’t have done it without you! 

If you are still missing a dish, serving utensil or container from the lunch, 

please check the table to the left just inside the main school entrance. 

 

Hot Lunch Program for the 2013/14 School Year-UPDATE 

We are very pleased to announce that the Hot Lunch program is back on for 

the 2013/2014 school year.  One of our Ocean Grove moms, Leslie Stevens 

has graciously volunteered to coordinate the program next year.  THANK YOU 

Leslie!  We would have been very disappointed to see the program go.   

Thanks also to the other parents who contacted us to let us know they would 

be willing to help out with the Hot Lunch program next year.  Leslie will be 

grateful for the help! 

 

Spring Fling Basket Raffle  

You may have already noticed that raffle basket tickets sales have begun!  This is taking place in 
the spare classroom closest to the K/1 modular classrooms.  Tickets are 10/$5.00 or 50 cents 
ea.  Please come and check out the many themed baskets, all made up by the generous 
contributions of our Ocean Grove families.  Themes include “camping and outdoors”, “flower 
baskets”, “movie night”, “comfort items”, “summer fun” and more!   
 
Ticket sales will take place every school day between now and May 10th at 7:45-8:30 AM and 
1:45-2:30 PM.  Winners will be announced on the morning of May 10th so that the baskets can 
go home before the Mother’s Day weekend.  This is a fundraiser for our P.A.C. so please come 
out and show your support! 

Mark your 

Calendars! 

- April 29th-

May 10th-

Basket Raffle 

Ticket Sales 

between 7:45-

8:30 AM and 

1:45-2:30 PM 

-May 10th AM-

Spring Basket 

Raffle draws  

-May 27th at 

6:30 PM-Final 

P.A.C. Meeting 

of the year 

Chair: Tara Idiens 

Secretary: Tami Riecker 

Treasurer: Aren Knudsen 
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Happy Mother’s Day! 

The P.A.C. would like to wish all the amazing Ocean Grove moms a “Happy Mother’s Day!”  Enjoy your 

special day! 

 

Next P.A.C. Meeting 

Our final P.A.C. meeting of the year will take place on May 27th at 6:30 PM in the library.  This meeting is 

important and is considered our Annual General Meeting.  We will need a minimum of 9 people to 

attend in order to vote on our budget for next year, so please consider coming out!  Free babysitting will 

be provided.   As always, everyone is welcome! 

 

“Like” us on Facebook 

Just another reminder that the P.A.C. also communicates information through our “Ocean Grove 

Elementary School PAC Information Only” page.  Once we make it to 85 likes, we will do another draw 

for a chocolate surprise basket! 

 

 

We are open to comments and questions!  Please contact Tara Idiens at tidiens@gmail.com or 250-923-

2193.   
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